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We are opposed to coordinating the proposed generator interconnection process with the 
transmission planning process, because the SGIP process needs to move forward immediately to 
reduce the barriers to interconnection for small generators.  This is particularly crucial in terms of 
renewable generators such as energy recovery from dairies and other anaerobic digestors.  The 
interconnection needs to be inexpensive and rapid.  This is crucial to making our AB 32 GHG 
goals, especially since the methane has 34 times the GHG impact of CO2. 
 


